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The Joint Transfer Council is pleased to announce the final approval and implementation of the 

2024 Computer Science Direct Transfer Agreement/Major Related Program (DTA/MRP). This 

collaborative effort represents a significant step forward in streamlining the transfer pathway for 

students pursuing a bachelor of arts or bachelor of science degree in computer science, enhancing 

academic alignment, and addressing workforce demands in this rapidly evolving field. This decision 

underscores our commitment to creating seamless, transparent transfer pathways in the State of 

Washington. 

To ensure a smooth transition for students and institutions, the 2024 Computer Science DTA/MRP 

will be effective September 1, 2025. The 2016 Computer Science DTA/MRP and the Computer 

Science AS-T Track 2 will be eliminated as of September 1, 2027. 

We commend the institutional representatives who engaged in the revision of the current degree 

over the last two years. The 2024 Computer Science DTA/MRP degree reflects our collective 

commitment to streamline transfer in Washington and increase transparency and clarity for our 

students.  

 

 


